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Background information
ESIT is beginning implementation of Washington’s Part C State Systemic Improvement Plan (SSIP).  The overall goal of our plan is an increased percentage of infants and toddlers with disabilities who will substantially increase their rate of growth in positive social-emotional skills by the time they exit the early intervention program. The data where this increase will be demonstrated is the COS data that each early intervention provider has the opportunity to complete with their team for each child served.
Phase I of the SSIP included in-depth data analysis. Local teams throughout the state were interviewed about their COS processes. We learned that much variation exists statewide in the COS process, in particular around teaming and including families in the process. 
Phase II was the SSIP planning phase. ESIT, with stakeholder input, developed an action plan of improvement efforts. This new requirement is part of that action plan and an effort to increase statewide consistency in the COS process.
Washington is fortunate to have such a wonderful early intervention workforce and we look forward to working together to enhance services and outcomes for our children and families.  

New Requirement

Early Support for Infants and Toddlers (ESIT) has a new requirement for all early intervention providers* to view Child Outcome Summary (COS) training modules 1 through 4 and complete a quiz to demonstrate knowledge of the content, by December 31, 2016.  ESIT will track and provide the results to each Local Lead Agency (LLA) by provider name and agency or school district. New providers must complete the modules and quiz within the first three months of providing services. It will take approximately three hours to view the four modules. There will be an opportunity at the end of the quiz to provide feedback to ESIT on the modules.

The modules can be found on the Department of Early Learning’s website at http://www.del.wa.gov/development/esit/training.aspx. You may need to use a browser other than Internet Explorer. The quiz will be posted to the website by July 1, 2016.




*“Early intervention providers” includes Family Resources Coordinators.
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